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Closure of Severn Houses from 21 August

Severn Houses will be closed between Monday 21 August and Friday 15
September.

During this time, services 50 and 56 will be diverted between Glover and
Nissan main entrance via Spire Road, A1231, Nissan Way and Cherry Blossom
Way.

Stops at Severn Houses and Washington Road will be unserved, so customers
should use stops at Usworth Station Road or Cherry Blossom Way.
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